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	Dear Members,
 
Disability Advocacy Victoria would like to notify you of the following Victoria Legal Aid and Department of Social Services review consultations:
 
Victoria Legal Aid Means Test Review
 
Victoria Legal Aid is currently reviewing the means test and contributions policy in relation to accessing publicly funded legal assistance.  An Options Paper has been released detailing possible changes to the means test and contributions policy.  Submissions close on 11th June 2017.  To make a submission go tohttps://yoursay.vla.vic.gov.au/options-paper.
 
NDIS Code of Conduct
 
DSS is developing a national Code of Conduct to govern service delivery for the National Disability Insurance Scheme.  The aim of the code is to set out expectations for providers and workers delivering supports and services, and enable action against providers and workers where a breach of the code occurs.
 
Consultation on the draft Code of Conduct is now open.  You can visitwww.engage.dss.gov.au  to read the Discussion Paper, complete a survey or upload a submission.  Submissions are due by 5pm, 21st June 2017.
 
The draft Code of Conduct is a part of the NDIS Quality and Safeguarding Framework which was released in February 2017.  Disability Advocacy Victoria, on behalf of its members, participated in the consultation process leading up to the release of the Framework by making a submission to the proposal for a NDIS Quality and Safeguard Framework in April 2015.  You may view a copy of the Framework at https://yoursay.vla.vic.gov.au/options-paper.
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